Mackenzie Reed-Kadow

|4-02272

From: James Brey - D4

Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 12:03 PM

To: Scott McMeans - D2; Justin Nickels

Cc: Steve Corbeille; Kim Lynch; Mackenzie Reed-Kadow
Subject: Re: Responsible Bidder Criteria

Hello Mayor Nickels,

No problem.

Mackenzie, please add this to the Finance agenda.

Thanks!

Jim Brey
Alderman-Fourth District

City of Manitowoc, WI Common Council

Phone: 920-682-9713
Email: jbrey@manitowoc.org

From: Justin Nickels
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 10:43 AM
Subject: Responsible Bidder Criteria

To: James Brey - D4, Scott McMeans - D2

Cc: Steve Corbeille, Kim Lynch

Alderman Brey,

| am requesting this item be on your next Finance Committee agenda for Monday, June 24"™.

Representatives of the NorthEast Wisconsin Building & Construction Trades Council would be available to

speak about this and what other communities are doing.

Thank you for your consideration.

- Justin

Justin M. Nickels
Mayor

#8 City of Manitowoc, WI

i (920) 686-6980 WWark
{920) 3740499 liohile
jnickels@manitowoc.org
900 Quay Street
Manitowoc, WI 54220
www.manitowoc.org

Assistant: Stacey Groll



sgroli@manitowoc.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE

This communication with its contents, including attachments, may contain confidential and/or legally privileged
information. These items are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act 18 U.S.C. §§ 2510-2521.
It is solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) or an employee or agent responsible for delivering this
message. Unauthorized interception, review, use or disclosure is prohibited. If you are not a named recipient,
please contact the sender immediately and do not disclose the contents to another, use it for any purpose,
store or copy the information in any medium. Please destroy all copies of the communication. Thank you.

From: Doug Dokey [mailto:doug@ua400.0rg]
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 8.06 AM

To: Justin Nickels
Subject: Responsible Bidder Criteria.docx

Hi Mayor Nickels,
I know the building trades has a meeting set up with you soon however, | will not be able to attend. | wanted to
forward the responsible bidder language that we have been sending to other communities in the area for you to

look at. We are hoping that communities will see the value in it and consider adopting it. If you would like to
discuss it at some point please give me a call.

Thanks,

Doug Dokey
Business Agent
Local 400

(920) 462-0405

“click” on our logo to learn more!
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